
 
 
From: Clark, Charity  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 10:46 AM 
 
Subject: Language 
 

“assisting with consumer or contractor complaints concerning residential construction 
projects with a value of less than $10,000.00, providing education, outreach, and mediation to 
contractors.  
 
 
Charity R. Clark 
Chief of Staff 
Office of the Attorney General 
 
 


